
 

We’re EXCITED to announce  

The launch of our 

 NEW WEBSITE!! 

 

We’re having an 

AUTHOR 

Visit! 

Mrs Dee’s 
class enjoyed 

holding 
 

CLEO, 
The baby 
Bearded 
Dragon!    

 

Billy Bob Buttons 

will hold an Author 
workshop for our 

pupils -JULY 4th 

 

 

 
Year 11 

have 
finished 

their 
exams !! 
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